Calaveras Amateur Radio Society General Meeting September 19, 2002

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm, by our President Jim Clark, KO6HV. After we got our Pizza at Mt. Mikes in Angles Camp.

Jim Asked the group 3 questions regarding the Club,

1. Do we want more meetings than we have now which is 4 a year. and Breakfast every month?

It was decided to keep the meetings at 4 a year and if there is any important business that comes up, it can be discussed at the breakfast since we have such a good turn out for them.

2. How much do we want to be involved with emergency work with CDF?

Jim asked Jo Ann and Glenn Wear to ask Sharon from CDF, if she would like us back. Jo Ann asked Sharon and she said yes, more details to follow.

3. Len Nelsen, WA6ADZ, has moved to Turlock. The people that bought his house would like the radio stuff moved out. Fred and Jim and Patsy will check on the stuff.

The Christmas Pot Luck Party will be held Sat. December 7, at the Sierra Bible Church, at 12 noon.

Tim, KD6NRB, made a motion that the club buy a IRLP board, for \$150.00, to link repeaters. Glenn, WB6AVI, 2nd the motion. Passed.

Don, WA6KML, was made Custodian of the repeater, He has an extra class licenses. The Club licenses has been renewed.

Fred, WB6QVI, gave a talk on Navy Communication of when He was stationed on Awho in 1947-1948. He also had pictures of the antenna that dated back to the 20s thro 40s. It was very interesting. Thank you Fred.

Meeting adjourned. Jo Ann Wear, KC6UFL, Secratary.